
 

 

 

 

02 March 2022 

Dear Brothers, Partners and all Members of the Lasallian Family, 
 

Grant us, O Lord, we pray, 
That the course of our world 

May be directed by your peaceful rule….1 
 

Let us pray that the spirit of peace and reconciliation inspires our prayer, our thoughts, and our behavior as 
together we begin our Lenten journey.  As women and men who proclaim Jesus Christ, we are called to be 
witnesses to fraternity and to build communities of mutual support and tolerance. Today more than ever 
we must be instruments of reconciliation and bearers of the bright light of Christian hope. We must work 
together with all people of good will to dispel the clouds of darkness and banish the winds of war.  

I recall the Pope Francis’ words as the fury of war wreaks havoc in the Ukraine: 

Lent is a favorable time to seek out – and not to avoid – those in need; to reach out – and not to 
ignore – those who need a sympathetic ear and a good word; to visit – and not to abandon – those 
who are lonely. Let us put into practice our call to do good to all, and take time to love the poor and 
needy, those abandoned and rejected, those discriminated against and marginalized.2 

I invite all Lasallians to support “La Salle for Ukrainians” as a concrete way to reach out to our sisters and 
brothers who are seeking refuge from war.  Information about how to show our love and support 
accompanies this letter. 

As we prepare to celebrate Easter, let us redouble our efforts to be builders of peace, witnesses to 
reconciliation and brightly shining beacons of hope.  Let us raise our voices, and in the words of Pope Paul 
VI, shout from the rooftops “No more war, war never again!”. 

Fraternally, 

 
Brother Robert Schieler, FSC 
Brother Superior 
 
 
 

                                                           
1 Collect, Liturgy for Monday of the Eighth Week in Ordinary Time 

2 Pope Francis, Lenten Message 2022. 



La Salle For UkrainiansLa Salle For Ukrainians##

Lasallians have always aided people in need.  
As thousands of Ukrainians – principally women and children – leave their homes and 
emigrate to neighboring countries, Lasallians are responding compassionately by financing 
emergency refugee relief.  
Funds collected through #LaSalleforUkrainians will directly support humanitarian actions 
by provisioning shelters, food, clothing, medical supplies, and other refugee needs.
Assistance will be provided through our schools in recipient countries.
Your donation will become the immediate help refugees need.

JOIN OUR EMERGENCY APPEAL 

Paypal (click or scan):  EUROS                                                        USD

Bank wires:

REFUGEES INCREASE EVERY HOUR
 WE MUST ACT NOW.

www.lasalle.org @lasalle.org   |   www.lasallefoundation.org  @delasalleonlus

$
Bank: Banca Popolare di Sondrio
Account Holder: De La Salle Solidarietà 
Internazionale - ONLUS
Designation: La Salle For Ukrainians P.4447
BIC or SWIFT code: POSOIT22XXX
IBAN : IT10 M056 9603 207V ARUS 0007 241

€
Bank: Banca Popolare di Sondrio
Account Holder: De La Salle Solidarietà 
Internazionale - ONLUS
Designation: La Salle For Ukrainians P.4447
BIC or SWIFT code: POSOIT22XXX
IBAN: IT52 R056 9603 2070 00007241X70

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=MXEKLHXAPE92Y
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=TBMHYLGDBK9FC
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